
Supplementary Report to the Planning Applications Committee  
on 30th August 2017 

 
 
 
 
LW/17/0494               Page 5 
Peacehaven 
 
The planning application relating to 3 Bramber Avenue in Peacehaven has been 
deferred until the next Planning Applications Committee meeting on 20th September 
2017. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 


